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Subject: Fwd: Response to your official informa7on act request, ref: H2024045799 CRM:0001773
Date: Friday, 2 August 2024 at 4:44:19 PM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness
To: Arne Larsen
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Sent by mobile +
Wendy McGuinness
McGuinness Ins<tute
Level 1A, 15 Allen St, Wellington
New Zealand 
www.mcguinnessins<tute.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: 
Date: 2 August 2024 at 12:05:21 AEST
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins<tute.org>
Subject: Response to your official informaMon act request, ref: H2024045799 CRM:0001773

Tēnā koe Wendy
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Informa<on Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry
of Health – Manatū Hauora (the Ministry) on 8 July 2024 for:
 

“Q1: We note that the latest version of this report on the Medsafe website is the
Adverse events following immunisa<on with COVID-19 vaccines: Safety Report #46 –
30 November 2022 (see here). Can you provide the latest version of this report?  
 
Q2: If this report has not been updated since 30 November 2022, can you please
explain why? Those reading the book COVID-19 Na<on Dates will want to have the
latest informa<on or at least know why this informa<on is no longer available.”

 
Informa<on regarding further safety reports have been answered in a previous OIA response
which is publicly available here: www.health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/informa<on-
release/h2023027666_-_response_leper_redacted.pdf 
 
You can access the informa<on requested by using the Suspected Medicine Adverse
Reac<on Search (SMARS): www.medsafe.govt.nz/Projects/B1/ADRDisclaimer.asp 
 
Please note that the disclaimer should be read before accessing the data.  The SMARS



Page 2 of 3

database is updated once a month (see ‘Database updated’ date near the top) and does not
include reports from the last two months.
 
We also recommend you read the ‘How to search SMARS’ page before accessing this
informa<on: hpps://www.medsafe.govt.nz/Projects/B1/HelpSearch.htm 
 
I trust this informa<on fulfils your request.  If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request
with us, including this decision, please feel free to contact the OIA Services Team
on: oiagr@health.govt.nz. 
 
Under sec<on 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at:
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.
 
Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the
Manatū Hauora website at: www.health.govt.nz/about-ministry/informa<on-
releases/responses-official-informa<on-act-requests.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

OIA Services Team

Manatū Hauora | Ministry of Health

Ministry of Health informa<on releases 
Unite against COVID-19 
 

****************************************************************************
Statement of confiden<ality: This e-mail message and any accompanying
apachments may contain informa<on that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to
legal privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate,
distribute or copy this message or apachments.
If you have received this message in error, please no<fy the sender
immediately and delete this message.
****************************************************************************
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